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a. Director's Report
The city is about to close out the budget for FY2024. Lunch in the Park started earlier in the week of
June 8, 2023. The program is for minors under the age of 18 to get lunch during the summer months.
There has been an uptick among kids seeking out this program. The Armory has been hosting a
location and another at Again Park. A training contract recently went to council and if approved by the
City Council would be beneficial to Columbia Public Health and Human Services.
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